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Consider approval of the Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) for the fiscal year ending
September 30, 2016.

Debbie Rollins, Managing Director, with the audit firm of Grant Thornton, will present the results of
the financial audit.  See attached memorandum.

Fiscal Impact:
There is no direct fiscal impact from this agenda item.

Staff Recommendation:
The Finance Department recommends acceptance of the CAFR for fiscal year ending September 30,
2016.

Goal Icon:
Sustainable City Government
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